Item 5D Wastewater Update

From: Michael Harney <sneeks@hotmail.ca>

Sent: November 29, 2022 11:47 AM

To: svsandyb@xplornet.ca; Denise Lambert <dmlambert.svsandyb@xplornet.ca>
Subject: Waste water update.

Yesterday Nov.28 | received a call from Mike Yakemchuck. He explained to me that there are
some other engineering issues that will need to be resolved based on what decision our 2
councils make. Therefore, he does NOT want to proceed with spending more money on Studies
until our decisions are concluded. (This would probably be after the open house). He will be
providing me with some costs update on O&M based on available info from 2020 studies. |
hope to have this for Sunrise Dec 6 and our meeting Dec 15. The county is still in favor of an
open house and they will set a date for sometime in May. Mike confirmed that they will have
information for both the collection system and the truck dump alternative. At this time, | see
no reason to add any additional information on wastewater to the newsletter. Waste water
should be on the upcoming agenda and any updates can be posted on Website. thanks Mike

PS Denise Let me know if you are available for 2 councils to meet Dec 8 as requested by
Sunrise. | will know if this meeting is even pertinent after their meeting on Dec 6.

The Dec 6" meeting has now been cancelled and as of Dec 1 2022 Sandy Beach and Sunrise
Beach is planning to come together to discuss the wastewater issue —a update could be
available Dec 15 at regular Council — the open house date from the Darwell Commission is
likely not to be determined before end of February 2023.



